
Child Photograph Policy

We will have the opportunity to take photographs of your child engaged 
in activities and/or events whilst they are at nursery.

My Nursery pal is an app that will enable you to access these 
photographs through your own account and password. 

We appreciate that this is a matter of personal preference and that 
there are certain guidelines we must follow (including compliance with the 

Data Protection Act 2018). We assure you that we will exercise the 
utmost care in using any photographs and it is not our intention to use 

them as part of our prospectus, website or any other marketing 
materials, without additional consent. 
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